
The Town of Bristol has been alerted by several concerned citizens regarding an official looking letter 

they received offering water service insurance. The company issuing the offer, HomeServe USA Repair 

Management Corp. is in no way affiliated or endorsed by the Town of Bristol. Residents are advised to be 

wary of such offers and to check with their homeowners insurance company before purchasing this 

product. 


